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CURLING CLUB NEWS (Continued from Page 10) 
members are entered by a skip as part of a 
rink we still want an individual application 
from each member. So fill your applimtion 
out soon and turn it in to Alex Crawford, 
Jack Lang, Jim Beddard, Ed Pineault, Harry 
Gusul, Jim McDonald or to your skip. 

For new curlers or former curlers there 
will be a few nights of free curling time 
before regular curling starts, This will 
give everyone who requires it a chance to 
learn the game, and the old-timers can get 
in shape for a big season, This curling will 
not cost anyone a penny, so give the roarin! 
game a try, and have a look at the new lounge 
building, Applications will be accepted up 
to November 15th, 

COUNCIL QUOTES 
Reeve John Ferrier opened the regular 

meeting of Council Wednesday afternoon by 
granting an audition to Mr, Clarence Buck 
who sought a garage rather than a service 
station license for the new Texaco Station - 
The Circle Route Service. Council advised 
Mr. Buck to commence operations under the 
service station license and they would 
review his case when Mr. Pearen, his partner, 
could be present during their next regular 
meetings 

Business continued with the reading of 
minutes and correspondence by the Secretary 
Mr. WF, Strutt. Correspondence included 
approval from the Hydro Electric Commission 
in Toronto for the Terrace Bay Hydro to 
make expenditures from local funds for the 
construction of the proposed Utilities 
Building valued at $52,500., and for imp-~ 
rovements to the electrical distribution 
within the town, A further letter from the 
Hydro Commission confirmed the acceptance 
by Council of the new town rates as 35 - 40 
on and after January 1, 1962, 

A letter of commendation was sent to Mr, 
A. Hartman on th organizing of the new 
School Safety Patrols through the co- 
operation of a group of the town's citizens, 
the school staffs, students, Kiwanis Club 
and Town Constables, which now presented a 
more orderly and less hazardous line of 

student traffic. 
Fire Report for the month of September was 

received from the Town Fire Chief R. Hofland, 
giving an account of his attendance at the 
Fire Marshall's course together with Mr, 
Kydd and strongly recommending each member 
of the volunteer brigade be given an 

    

Ha 

    

lowe’ 
RIDAY OCTC 

    

MUSIC 

REFRESHMENTS SERVED 

¢ |.5O per couple 

CATHOLIC GIRLS CLUB ELECTS NEW OFFICERS 

ele his Blessing and the meeting was adjourned. 
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opportunity to attend same. He further 

reported the preparations made for Fire 
Prevention week and listed instructions and 
practices given to the volunteer brigade. 

Chief Constable H, Billings Folice report 
was read to Council stating criminal activ- 
ities decreased during the month of September, | 
other than for petty cases. All cases and 
activities were duly listed, Reeve Ferrier 
commended both the Fire and Police reports as 
being excellent, and he requested some members 
of Council attend each sitting of Magistrate's 
Court in Terrace Baye 

September accounts for Library, Hydro 

Electric and Township were perused and accept- 

ed for payment, An amendment to By-Law No. 
141 was made to cover accurately this year's 

roads allowance. Report on the spreading of 

black mulch on Elizabeth, Princess, Lakeview. 

and Superior as completing all roads within 

the ton, as a very good job. 
Building permits for September were granted 

totalling $62,755. Drawings of the proposed 
new 32 unit double decker Motel and Restaur- 

ant to be erected by Mr. Joe Adamo on his 

present property site were discussed and 
Council agreed to consider his application 

when presented next week together with his 
final architect's drawings. 

Mr, Duncan presented a request to have 

Chief Constable Billings attend a Training 

Course for Police Officers at Quetico from 
November 6 to 10, which was readily approved 

by Council. 
A full attendance of Councillors at this 

meeting included Messrs. Evans-Smith, Gilles, 
Duncan and Heenan and Clerk Hanley. 
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The first monthly meeting of the Catholic 
Girls Club for the 1961-62 term was held in 

St. Martin's Parish Hall on September 24, 1961) 
The meeting opened with the "Teen-ager's 
Prayer" followed by the election of officers. 

The officers elected for the coming term are 

as follows: Annette Comeau ~ President, 

Jean Stuart - Vice President, Velma LeBlanc - 

Secretary, Elaine Long - Treasurer, Kit Knauff 

- Radio and TV Convenor, Cathy Cavanaugh - 
Social Convenor, Lila Petrus - Spiritual 
Convenor and Barbara Pineault - Publicity 

Convenor, 
Very Rev. Dean E.A. Gallagher gave a talk 

on the Religious Instruction Classes and 

also on the possibility of a Retreat for the 
High School Students, Dean Gallagher gave 
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